
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT: Kathleen Klehr, Executive Director  

(952-445-0378 or kklehr@scottcountyhistory.org) 

 

 

 

GIRL’S SPRING TEA 

at the Scott County Historical Society 

Saturday, April 13, 2013 from 1:30-3:00p.m. 

 

(SHAKOPEE, MN 3/11/2013) — Create some warm memories with your special girl at the 

Scott County Historical Society’s Girl’s Spring Tea, Saturday April 13 from 1:30-3:00p.m.  

We will sew doll pillows, tour the 1908 Stans House and enjoy tea and treats.  Limited Space – 

Reservations Required. Fee $8 for supplies.  Contact us at 952-445-0378 or 

info@scottcountyhistory.org  Scott County Historical Society, 235 Fuller St. S., Shakopee, MN 

55379. 

 

The Scott County Historical Society is located at 235 Fuller Street South, Shakopee, MN 55379, 

three blocks south of the intersection of Co. Rd. 101 and Fuller Street. All inquiries are welcome 

952-445-0378 or info@scottcountyhistory.org.  Visit us online at www.scottcountyhistory.org. 
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